MEMORANDUM

TO: Mayor and Council

FROM: Lori Stelzer, City Cler!

RE: Domestic Partnership Update
DATE: January 18, 2017

| spoke with the Sarasota County Clerk of Circuit Court’s legal counsel and she advised me that

city employees would not be allowed to process domestic partnership registrations for the
county.

If you have any questions, please let me know.



